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All Saints’ Day Mass:  Mass will be celebrated on Tuesday, November 1 with the BGMPS and SJPII school 
communities at 10:15 in the SJPII Cafetorium.  Parents and families are welcome to join us!  Bishop Carmody will 
be the celebrant.   
 
Final Home Football Games:  The final home football games of the 2016 season will be played on Wednesday, 
November 2 vs. Martin.  The 7th grade game starts at 6:00 p.m. and the 8th grade game starts at 7:30 p.m.  Help is 
needed in the concession stand, at the spirit shop, and on the field.  Please contact Coach Tanny if you can 
volunteer.   
 
Academic Fair:  All parents and families are invited to check out our amazing student academic projects, which 
will be on display on Thursday, November 3 from 2:30-4:30 p.m. in the Kenedy Center/Gym. 
 
BG Sweaters and Jackets:  Order forms for new BG sweaters and jackets was emailed home last week.  Samples 
are available for viewing outside of the main office.  Orders are due by Friday, November 4. 
 
Early Dismissal:  Students will be dismissed at 12:15 p.m. this Friday, November 4.  Extended Care will be 
available until 6:00 p.m. 
 
No School:  There are no classes on Friday, November 11 as all BGMPS teachers and staff will be attending the 
annual Diocesan Catholic Educators’ Conference.   
 
New Student Open House: St. John Paul II High School and Bishop Garriga Middle Preparatory School will be 
having a New Student Open House on Tuesday, November 15th at 6:30 p.m.  The Open House will begin in the St. 
John Paul II Cafetorium.  There will be a new students’ drawing for one-year free tuition for each campus.  Come 
on out to learn more about our great diocesan schools and how Catholic Education is for this life…and the next!  
 
Thanksgiving Feast:  Parents and families are invited to join us for a Thanksgiving meal on Wednesday, 
November 16.  Please see the attached order form, which is due to the Finance office by Friday, November 11.  
There will be two lunch shifts, with the 6th and 7th graders from 11:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. and the 8th graders from 
12:15-1:15 p.m.  For those families who have children in 6th and 8th or 7th and 8th grades, you may have lunch with 
your children in either lunch shift.  We ask that you let the front office know in advance, so that proper 
arrangements can be made.  If your child does not order lunch on this day, s/he will need to bring a sack lunch. 
 
Birthday Wishes:  The BGMPS faculty, staff, and administration extend birthday wishes to the following students 
who will be celebrating a birthday this week: 
October 31 – John Lopez – 6th grader  November 4 – Alex Jimenez – 6th grader 
November 1 – Rylan Caylor – 6th grader  November 5 – Anthony Flores – 6th grader 
We wish these fine young people a wonderful birthday celebration and ask that God grant them many more years of 
excellent health of mind, body, and spirit.  Enjoy your special day! 
 

 “‘For the Son of Man has come to seek and to save what was lost.’” ~ Luke 19:10 
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